
 
Redmond Wetlands Complex 
Project Update: Blasting Notice  
July 22, 2025 
Blasting operations for the Redmond Wetlands Complex will begin Friday, July 25, 2025, 
between 2:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m. Additional blasting is scheduled for: 

• Tuesday, July 30 from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

• Thursday, August 1 from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Blasting will continue periodically over the coming months. For safety, the project area will 
be secured by workers, and traffic will be restricted during blasting times.  For questions or 
concerns, please contact Taylor Northwest LLC at 541-382-7887. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

Blast Warning Signals: 

• 5 long signals – 5-minute warning 

• 10 short signals – 1-minute warning 

• 3 long signals – Blast detonation 

• 1 long signal – All clear 

 


